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. August 15, 1985
RBG-21858
File Codes: G9.5, G9.20.6.22,

G15.4.1

Mr. Robert D. Martin, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV D @ @ g {\// ;

p; ,;[611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000- [- -

"

i

Arlington, Texas 76011
AUS 2 81985Dear Mr. Martin:

y L .j
River Bend Station - Unit 1 |"Refer to: Region IV'

Docket No. 50-458/ Inspection Report 84-35

Our letters of May 3, May 17, and June 28, 1985 responded to
deficiencies identified in Inspection Report 84-35. Thirty-two of these
items have been completed. The three (3) remaining items (84-35-05, 73
and 85) have been rescheduled for completion by September 15, 1985.

Sincerely,

f. F. & 4 ~
J. E. Booker
Manager-Engineering,
Nuclear Fuels & Licensing
River Bend Nuclear Group

Enclosure E
a

cc: Mr. E. L. Jordan, Director $$
Division of Emergency Preparedness & Engineering Response z
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